Ivri anochi
Ivri anochi (I am a
Hebrew)
Ivri (Hebrew man)
ivrim (blind, blind men,
blind ones, blind
people)
Ivrim (Hebrews)
Ivriyah (Hebrew woman)
ivvaron (blindness)
ivver (blind, blind man)
ivver (blind)
ivverim (blind persons)
ivvrim (blind people)
iyim (islands)
iyumim (threats)
iyun (investigative
research)
iyyim (islands, see
Isaiah 42:4)
iyyim (wild cats)
IZEVEL (JEZEBEL)
izzim (goats, female
goats)
k'lei haSherut (vessels
of service in the
Mishkan)
K'lei Kodesh HaElohim
(Holy Vessels of G-d)
k'lei milchamah (weapons
of war)
k'li rach (weaker
vessel)
k'li (vessel)
ka'aru yadai v'ragelai
(they pierced my hands
and my feet, see
medieval Hebrew
Scripture manuscripts as
well as the Targum
HaShivim)
ka'as (anger,
grief, vexation,
provocation,
sorrow)
kabbalah (oral
tradition)
Kabbalas HaMalchus
(accepting his
sovereignty as king)
kabbalat panim (welcome)
kabir (mighty)
kabirim (mighty men)
kabtzen,kabtzan (beggar;
pauper)
kachash (denying)
kachash (lies)
kadashim (consecrated
things)
kadashim (holy things)
kadashim (money offered
as holy donations)
kaddachat (fever)
DEVARIM 28:22)
kadesh (male and female
cult prostitutes)
kadesh (sodomite ritual
prostitute)
kadmonim(earlier,
previous generations)
kadmoniyyot (the things
of old)

kavod
kadoor (ball)
kadosh Shmi (My Holy
Name)
kadosh (angel)
Kadosh (Holy One)
Kadosh (Holy)
kadoshim Elyon (holy
ones of the Most High)
Kadoshim (holy ones)
kaf (palm, hollow or
flat of the hand)
kaftan (coat)
kahal gadol (great
multitude)
kahal larov me'od (a
very great congregation)
Kahal rav (great
congregation)
kahal (assembly,
company,congregation,
community)
kalah (destruction)
kalakhat (caldron)
kallah (bride)
kallah (daughter-in-law)
kallasa (mockery,
laughingstock)
kalon (ignominy, shame,
disgrace, shameful
nakedness)
kam litechiyah (raised
to resurrection)
kam (stood up)
kama (quite a number)
kamah (set, stiff, fixed
motionless)
kamoni (like me)
kamtzan (miser)
kamtzanim (misers)
kanaf (wing, corner of
garment)
kaneh (reed)
Kaniti (I have acquired)
kannai (zealot)
kanous (zeal)
kanous (zealousness)
kapot (palms)
kapparah (atonement)
kapparah (place or
kapporet medium of wrath
propitiating blood
atonement sacrifice)
kapper (atone)
kappot (ladles)
kappot (palms)
kar (cold)
kardumim (axes)
karenot (horns)
karkov ([surrounding]
border, ledge)
karnayim (horns)
karnot (tusks)
karov (near, at hand)
karoz (herald)
karsulayim (ankles)
Kasdim (Chaldeans,
Babylonians)
Kasdimah (Chaldea)
kash (straw, stubble,
chaff)
kashah (hard times)
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kashah (harshly)
kashefanut (sorceries,
witchcraft)
kashefanut (sorcery,
witchcraft)
kasheh (churlish,
difficult, harsh)
kashes (questions)
kashur( tied together)
kat (sect, group)
katan (small child)
young)
katef (shoulder)
katon (little, small)
youngest)
katzin (judge;
leader; officer)
katzir se'orim (barley
harvest)
katzir (harvest)
reaper, harvester)
kavanat halev (the inner
heart)
kaved me'od (very
grievous)
kaved (hard,severe,
insensitive, heavy,
dull)
kavod (glory; heavy,
honor, respect, reward)
NOTES

